Speech and Language
Therapy
PHONE-IN ADVICE CLINIC

Y\

What? A phone-in advice clinic where parents can speak
to a Speech and Language therapist.

Who?  For parents who have concerns or questions about
their child’s speech and language development. Children
will not be assessed over the phone.

When? By appointment on last Wednesday of every month
9.00am - 12.00pm

How long? Each phone consultation will last
approximately 15 minutes. Appointments will be arranged
on a first come first served basis.



How to book? To arrange an appointment call 01-7955256.




